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From the Directors...

yeryone had a great time
e holiday season and the
“elf that rides the Harley was
good to you.

Time flies when you are having
fun and it seems like it was just
yesterday that we were out there
enjoying an excellent riding
season, even though it was a
somewhat wet one. With the new
riding season just around the
corner that itch in the right hand is
starting to show up on a regular
basis.

Check the year printed above your
name on the mailing label, if it is
1997 we have not received your
renewal as of the date of mailing
this newsletter.

We will be purging the mailing list
once this newsletter has been
mailed and this will be your last
newsletter.

As our membership year is
January 1 to December 31, that
means that your discount status on
your account at the store has been
deleted as well.

Make sure that you don’t miss out,
get your renewals in today.
Elections

As there were only 2 nomination
forms returned and they were
identical in the people nominated,

by acclamation the following are

your 1998 Executive Officers.
Director Jim Norman
Assistant Director Dave Wallace
Secretary/ Treasurer Lee

Andreason
Road Captain Dan McNeil
Safety Officer Patrick

Weitemeyer
Activities Officer - Terry Rea
Editor Paul Stevens
Photographer Norm Hill
Swap Meet

It's just around the corner and
once again this year the Chapter
will have a table at the Motorcycle
Parts Swap Meet.

Those members that have
renewed their 1998 membership
are entitled to use this table as a
means to sell their surplus parts
and accessories. (The fee for this
service is 10% of the amount the
parts sell for.)

We also need some volunteers to
work the table at the Swap Meet,
as well as the Saturday before to
receive, record and label parts. If
you would like to help, please
contact me at 945-8205.
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New Social Meeting/Ride
Schedule

As a result of your feedback on
the Member Survey last fall we
‘will be changing the Social
meetings/rides to the 3rd Sunday
of the month.

The Business Meetings/Rides will
continue to be held the 1st
Saturday of the month, except
‘where there is a holiday in the-1st
week, then the meeting moves to
the 2nd Saturday.

95th Anniversary

 It's only a few short months until

we start packing the saddle bags
and making our way to
Milwaukee for the 95th
Anniversary Reunion and the
excitement is beginning to build.

Ride options and details will be
available at and discussed at the
next few business meetings.

Well enough of my ramblings, I
just looked out the window and I
see that Mother Nature has
reminded me that it’s still winter.
There’s a foot of snow out there
and I've got to figure someway to
con somebody into shoveling it
off the driveway.

- Jim Norman
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